
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KEMPSHOTT INFANT SCHOOL 

Dear Parents, 

We are having our school Christmas lunch on Thursday 14th December and all children are welcome to 
order. Unfortunately due to the high numbers of Christmas lunches that will be ordered the kitchen 
staff will be unable to provide any other meal on that day. 

Please complete the Google form: https://forms.gle/63GP71jzsYMbNZMFA to choose your child’s 
Christmas lunch.  If your child wishes to bring their own packed lunch please choose this as their 
preferred option.  

 Green option – Vegetable Wellington and a Meat-free Sausage with all the trimmings 

 Red option – Turkey Breast and a Cocktail Pork Sausage with all the trimmings 

 My child will be bringing their own packed lunch 

Please order by 4pm on Friday 10th November at the latest. 

Due to the strict nature of the HC3S kitchen ordering system, we are sorry but we will be unable to 
accept any orders after the deadline.  So to avoid disappointment we ask that everyone completes 
the Google form, whether you require a school lunch or if your child is bringing a packed lunch on 
that day. Thank you for your help and understanding in this matter. 

Yours sincerely, 

N.Potter 

Mrs N Potter 
Head Teacher 
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